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Comments: This is a terrible idea! One of the things that makes Condon and Holland Lake special is the quiet

and the lack of commercialism.  My family has gone camping here every summer since I can remember, I'm 51

years old now. It's already hard enough to get a camping spot reserved or found without adding some type Of

resort.  The damage that extra influx of people would do to the lake, forest and wildlife is unacceptable. Those of

us that enjoy the Montana lakes and forests aren't big corporations from out of state, we are Montanans and this

is not welcome. Go to Missoula or Bozeman and do the resort. Stay out of the small remote beautiful quiet areas

and leave them as they are.  The increased traffic on Hwy 83, the increased traffic on the road to the lake, the

increased foot traffic on the trails up to the falls and the upper lake are all unnecessary and that area isn't set up

for it.    I hope all the local people who live throughout the Seeley Swan Valley speak up in opposition!  It would

be a travesty to change this place!


